
Class 4 Newsletter 

Summer 1 -  2/5/25 

Your child’s learning is a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 

telephone the school office, come and see us or contact your child’s teacher via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Contact Details 
Mrs L Griffin 

l.griffin@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
Monday 5th May- BANK HOLIDAY 

Thursday 8th May  - VE Day celebrations, wear red, white and blue.  

Friday 23rd May – Extreme English Week, dress up as an ADJECTIVE  

(no/low cost outfit ideas encouraged). 

Friday 23rd May – School closes at 3.15pm. 
Certificate Winners 

Week 1 

Christian Value (D9): Erin 

For: Showing compassion to her 

classmates during PE and helping them 

to achieve their learning objective. 

Curriculum Award – Ethan 

For: A fantastic effort in all subjects! 

Star Writer – Georgia Jai 

For: Writing a brilliant diary as Daniel. 

 

Week 2 

Christian Value (D9) – Wiktoria 

For: Being a kind and caring member of 

our class and being a “peace keeper” 

among your friends.  

Curriculum Award – Molly 

For: Your determination and resilience 

in maths this week. 

Star Writer – Louie 

For: A beautifully written poem about 

nature for our poetry competition!  
 

Class News 
Hello, I hope everyone is well and raring to go, as we start the final 

term of Class 4 learning! We have started the Summer term off 

with lots of hard work, the children have come back with a 

fantastic attitude to their learning. In maths, we have been looking 

at fractions and decimals as hundredths and tenths. In English, we 

have been looking at newspapers, thinking about the story of Daniel 

and his friends and using the question hand to think about how 

characters were feeling.  In RE we have been looking at different 

artists’ impressions of The Fiery Furnace and thinking about what 

happened in the story. In science, we have started our new unit of 

light, thinking about sources of light as well as what makes light 

reflect. In History, we have started our learning about the ancient 

Maya, looking at their ways of life. Class 4 have enjoyed practicing 

their multiplication skills on TTRS as part of a class battle, please 

ensure that they are practicing daily at home, whenever possible. 

In PSHE we have been thinking about healthy lifestyle choices and 

debated whether fast food adverts should be banned from TV and 

streaming services.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Griffin 😊  

Important Notices 

-Sun Safety As we enjoy this glorious sunshine, please make sure your 

child has a named hat school, as well as their own sun cream. Please 

note that we cannot apply sun cream for your child and that there 

cannot be any sharing of sun cream due to risk of allergy. Thank you for 

your support with this. 

-Attendance Reminder: Please make sure your child is in school every 

day. We understand that there may be the odd day that your child is ill 

and cannot come to school. Holidays MUST be taken during the school 

holidays. Every day is a step in their learning journey and each step that 

is missed affects their overall progress. 
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